
 
NOTICE FOR PUBLIC VIEW 
April 18, 2023 to May 17, 2023 

(30 DAYS) 
 
 

The Housing Choice voucher program has requested to change in its policy relating to issuance of 
vouchers. The change will allow families to have a better chance to find suitable housing in the current 
market.  
 
Our current policy states: 
 
The PHA will assign one bedroom for each two persons within the household, except in the following 
circumstances: 

Persons of the opposite sex (other than spouses, and children under age 5) will be allocated 
separate bedrooms. 

 Live-in aides will be allocated a separate bedroom. 
 Single person families will be allocated one bedroom. 

Children of separate genders regardless of age (i.e., from birth) will be allocated separate 
bedrooms. 
Children of the same gender with an age difference exceeding 5 years will be allocated separate 
bedrooms. 
Unrelated adults of the same gender will be allocated separate bedrooms. 
Persons of different generation will be allocated separate bedrooms. 
Foster children will be included in determining unit size only if they will be in the unit for more 
than 12 months. 

 
Requested policy change: 

PHA Policy 

The PHA will assign one bedroom for each person within the household, except in the following 
circumstances: 

Foster children will be included in determining unit size only if they will be in the unit 
for more than 12 months. 

 
The Board of Commissioner passed the request for policy change pending public view March 27, 2023. 

 
 
 
 

 
 


